
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 October 22, 2023 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 

 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 
Song Leader: 

Worship Team 
 

Message By: 

Pastor Todd Martin 

 

 

Next Sunday 
Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 
 

Message By: 

Wayne Morgret 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 
Ron Keim and David & Velda Rohrer 
 

 
 

If you have concerns you would like in the bulletin, please call 

or email the church office. 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 10/15/23  Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 119                Budget: $3,383.00 

Livestream: 8                                           

       

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 
 

The Guardian of Peace  
Philippians 4:7; Mark 4:36-41 

7And the peace of God, which transcends all under-

standing, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ 

Jesus. 

 

Here is your point: His ________________ gives us 

____________ even in ____________________. 

 

 

v.36-38: Peace is ______________. 

Do you doubt in the storm? 

 

 

v.39-40 : Peace is ________________. 

What do you need Jesus to yell at? 

 

 

v.41: Peace is ____________! 

Who can give peace like this? Who needs this peace? 

 

 

 

 
 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

 

Sun., Oct. 22 

     Signing Interpreter 
 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire  

     Worship 
 

Wed., Oct. 25 

 12:00 p.m.  Seekers’  

     Eat-out at  

     Dravenstott’s 
 

    7:00 p.m. Youth  

      Group at Martin’s 
 

Thurs., Oct. 26 

   7:00 p.m. Elders 
 

Fri., Oct. 27 

   6:00 p.m. Youth Wing 

     Reserved 
 

Sat., Oct. 28 

   7:00 p.m. Young  

     Adults at The 

     Hershberger’s 

COMING UP 
 

 

Sun., Oct. 29 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

     Worship 
 

Wed., Nov. 1 

   6:00 p.m. First  

      Wednesday  

       Gathering 
 

Thurs., Nov. 2 

   12:00 p.m. Youth  

        Wing Reserved 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

The Discernment of Gifts ballot was strongly 

affirmed on the October 15 vote.  Thank 

you to all who have agreed to serve. 

 

Rose Vrabel has a new address and phone 

number: Sprenger Health Care Smithville 

Western, 4110 E. Smithville Western Rd., 

Room 407, Wooster, OH 44691.  Phone 

number 330-345-2894. 

 

The Weekend to Remember marriage 

retreat is coming up Oct. 27-29 in 

Cleveland. This is a great time of laughter 

and learning together, for the first time or as 

a regular tune up for your relationship.  

Regi s ter  by going to ht tps ://

w w w . f a m i l y l i f e . c o m / w e e k e n d - t o -

remember/ or call 1-800-FL-Today and use 

our group code: smc (cost is $250 for a 

couple using the group code). For 

questions, see Pastor Todd. 

 

Join us for our First Wednesday gathering on 

November 1st for a meal at 6:00 p.m., 

following the meal will be the All Saint’s Day 

party. Come dressed as a Bible character, 

play games and win lots of candy!   

 

The Smithville Mennonite Church (SMC) 

Annual Business Meeting is set for Sunday, 

November 12  after the church service.  The 

business meeting for SMC will be held in the 

Youth Wing.  All attendees are invited to join 

the meeting following a carry-in 

meal.  Coordinating Council leaders will be 

reviewing key elements of the Annual 

Report, and asking for affirmation of typical 

business items for the fiscal year 10/01/2023 

through 09/30/2024.  The leadership team is 

excited for the future of SMC and look 

forward to connecting with each of you! 

 


